

PACE update on Master Wade's letter

P.A.C.E. of Miami

Tue, Mar 17, 5:45 AM

Dear PACE Tae Kwon Do families,

The Board would like to reiterate how hard and how much prayer went into the decision to end the semester two weeks early. In the end we elected to close due to the National Emergency called by our President and the Miami Dade County public schools closing.

Master Jeff has offered to continue classes the next two weeks at his dojo to make up for the two weeks we had to close. While this is an option you are welcome to take we want to let you know that it is not PACE sponsored. PACE is following the National directive of social distancing until further notice. You are welcome to attend the classes at the dojo the next two weeks but it will not be under PACE suggestion.

As an alternative Master Jeff has agreed to offer make up classes in April, after some time has passed and new directives from the CDC come out. We, the Board, are also working on other solutions at this time, we hope to update everyone on those once we have worked out the logistics.

Thank you,

The PACE Board.